
 
Santa Ynez Community Services District 

1070 Faraday 
Santa Ynez, CA  93460 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of 
the Santa Ynez Community Services District scheduled for Wednesday, 
February 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  If you have any questions, 
please contact the District at (805) 688-3008. 
 
 
Dated: February 10, 2015 


